
ATTENDEES 
COMMITTEE 
Peter Robison, Hannah Sasscer, Ben Hubert, Chris Bowe, Wesley Smith, Charles Weingartner, Ryan 
Renfro, Lindsey Ganson 

STAFF 
Valeria Martinez, Piro Meleby, Diana Alacron, Shandi Edgecombe 

MEMBERS NOT PRESENT 
Amanda Key, Christine Irizarry, Jeremiah Wooten, Landon Clark, Robin Lovett-Owen, Kim Ayers 

1. Call to Order
• The August 13, 2024, meeting of the Vision Zero Advisory Committee was called to order at 5:00 PM by Chair

Peter Robinson.
2. Roll Call

• Present: Peter Robison, Hannah Sasscer, Ben Hubert, Chris Bowe, WWesley Smith, Charles Weingartner,
Ryan Renfro, Lindsey Ganson

• Absent: Amanda Key, Christine Irizarry, Jeremiah Wooten, Landon Clark, Robin Lovett-Owen, Kim Ayers
3. Approval of Minutes

• July minutes were not circulated and approval is postponed to next month
4. Public Comment

• Mr. Liske from the public spoke about his concerns for certain intersections, including Nolensville Rd./Harding Pl.
and hopes that there is a road diet being considered for this area. He hopes to become more involved with VZAC.

5. Fatal Crash Statistics Update

• Mr. Meleby presented on the fatal crash statistics for June. There were 11 fatal crashes for the month of July, 6 of
which occurred on NDOT jurisdiction roads. There were 2 vehicle crashes, 3 pedestrian crashes and 1
motorcycle crash.

• Mr. Meleby went over the risk factor finding for each of the fatal crash site locations
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6. Communications
• New Member Subcommittee

o Ms. Sasscer proved a recommendation for three potential VZAC members
o Ms. Olivia Ranseen was voted as the preferred candidate. Sam Warlick was voted as the second preferred candidate,

with an opportunity to be shortlisted for the open positions in the fall
• Planning and Engineering Subcommittee

o Mr. Bowe reported on Safe Routes to School updates
• Fatal Crash Investigation Subcommittee

o Ms. Sasscer discussed potential counter measures along the HIN which shows hotspots along Murfreesboro Pike and
her concerns with NDOT/TDOT response times.

• Strategic Planning Subcommittee
o Mr. Hubert said the Lebanon Pike speed reduction conversation is ongoing, and Traffic and Parking Commission has

deferred the discussion for another month.
 Mr. Hubert addressed the committees frustration with not moving this item forward. He believes the Lebanon

Pike speed reduction deferral is a cause for safety concern
• Outreach Subcommittee

o Pastor Lovett- Owen and Mr. Weingartner provided an update on past outreach events and potential collaborations
7. Items to be Considered

a) New Member Discussion
8. New Discussion

• VZAC would like to invite MNPD to discuss their ongoing enforcement efforts
9. Adjournment

• The Vision Zero Advisory Committee meeting of August 13, 2024 was adjourned at 7:00 PM

• Character
• Function

 Current Status
• MCSP is due for an update

 Please refer to the slideshow presentation for more details
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